
 

MARLS 2018 Conference 

February 21 – 23, 2018 

Raddison Hotel  

Helena, Montana 

The Central Chapter invites you to attend the 2018 MARLS Conference being held at the Raddison Hotel and 

Convention Center, Helena, Montana.  

A true professional knows that you can never stop learning. Whether it is updates on the latest in technology 

from our exhibitors, learning the nuances of riparian issues, or finding out if your survey is legally defensible, the 

conference offers an opportunity to sharpen your skills and maybe even make your business more profitable. The 

conference is also an economical and convenient way to earn your Professional Development Hours.  

As important as the seminars may be, just as important are those conversations that you have with your fellow 

professionals over lunch or in the hallways. Many times you may find a colleague that has had a similar problem that 

you have had, and is happy to share a solution with you that will save you time and headaches. There will probably 

be a new surveyor or an LSIT at the table who will be listening intently and learning as much, if not more from you, 

than they are from our speakers. 

It is incumbent upon us as an Association to reach out to other professions and provide opportunities for us to let 

them know more about the services we provide and the importance to them and to the public of having a licensed 

professional perform those services. Every opportunity to engage with an attorney, realtor, title agent or other 

professional is an opportunity to advance our own profession. We invite other groups to join us and hope to have 

opportunities build cross-professional relationships. 

A goal of MARLS is to be a meaningful and relevant organization that serves its members and the public well. The only 

way we can meet that goal is through the active participation of each of our members.  Mark your calendars today. 

Registration for the 2018 MARLS Conference will be available in by December and we will strive to keep you updated as we 

get closer to our conference in February.  


